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The Friends of Camp Perry received a Friends of NRA grant this year of over $3,600 for the
new Camp Perry museum.  Additionally, we applied for another grant for approximately
$4,400 in support of the museum. The grant funds will be used for obtaining display cases and
exhibit materials. These monies were raised through the Friends of NRA banquets that were
held during the National Matches.  Friends of NRA banquets support projects like these and
others in your towns.  If you get the chance, try to attend an FNRA event!  Speaking of the
museum, if you have Camp Perry memorabilia that you would like to donate, please contact
us.

It’s Renewal Time!
It’s November and that means it’s time to renew your Friends of Camp Perry membership. A
renewal form has been included with your newsletter.  Fill it out and drop it in the mail or
bring it to the rifle pop-up shoot on November 27th!  Your renewal helps support our work
around Camp Perry.

Fall Snowflake Shoot
This year’s Snowflake Rifle Shoot is scheduled for Saturday, November 27th on the MRF
range that straddles Viale and Young ranges.  Registration starts at 0800 and shooting starts at
0900.  As usual, food and refreshments will be available to keep the shooters fueled up.  The
Friends’ annual membership meeting will be after the pop-up shoot at approximately 4:00PM.
Trustees will elected for the coming year, so plan on attending.  We will be having a KFC
picnic after the meeting, so if you want to hang around for the food, RSVP to Ralph reichman
at reichmans@juno.com or give him a call at 330-468-1287.
See you Saturday!

  The Friends of Camp Perry Memorial Brick program is
continuing to sell inscribed bricks for the Shooters Memorial
Plaza at the intersection of Niagara and Lawrence roads in
front of the flagpoles.  Since the size of the plaza has been
substantially increased, the plaza will be comprised of some
14,000+ bricks with up to 52 characters per brick.  Brick order
forms can be downloaded from the Friends of Camp Perry
website.  Buy a brick for that special shooter, a loved one, or
yourself and become a permanent part of Camp Perry history!
We are hoping that all the state associations and clubs will
purchase bricks to support this project. Larger 8” x 8” pavers
are now available for organizations, contact
bricksales@friendsofcampperry.org.
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2010 Friends of Camp Perry Officers and Trustees

 For those of you who may have not met any of the Friends' officers at any of the events, they are:

President:Ralph ReichmanCMP Liaison/TrusteeKathy Williams

Vice President:Mark PodanyPublic Relations/WebMark Podany

Secretary:Annette ReichmanEx-Officio Members

Treasurer:Bill WindnagelCPTS Post CommanderCol. Barb Clemens

Trustee:Marcia HessOHARNG Fort Ohio Cmdr.Col.Dean Brown

Trustee:Maxine Grinnell200th Red HORSE COCol. Mike Skomrock

Trustee:Bob Green
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Visit us at www.friendsofcampperry.org


